
Address all communications to the Corporation.

PALESTINE ECONOMIC CORPORATION OF NEW YORK
570 LEXINGTON AVENUE • NEW YORK 22, N. Y.

Cables: "PALECOR" NEW YORK
Telephone: PLAZA 5-9101

September 3, 1946

Dear Governor Lehman:

Mr. Julius Simon, President of
Palestine Economic Corporation, has ^ust returned from
Palestine where he has been since last October. Many
stockholders and friends have expressed considerable
interest in meeting Mr. Simon and hearing from him how
events of the last months have affected the operations
of the Company.

Accordingly, we have arranged
a dinner and reception to Mr. Simon on Wednesday,
September 18th, at the Biltmore Hotel at 6:30 P. M.
Mr. Simon will render a report, and we hope you can
attend.

Would you please let me know
on the enclosed card that you will be present.

Sincerely yours,

Robert Szold
Chairman

RSirk
enclosure

P. S. Dinner is $6.00
Business clothes
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